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• Summer School was highly successful.  We had 37 courses that 
were completed during those four weeks.  Most of these were 
credit recovery and some were for credit advancements.  
Connie Cousino and Erin Ziems did a great job of organizing the 
classes and motivating their students to be successful.   
 

• Shawna Lucarelli was selected as the Golden Apple Award 
recipient for September.   
 

• We have six new staff members joining us this school year! Each 
has been assigned a mentor and we worked diligently to make 
sure our new staff feel supported and are off to a great start!  

 
• On August 22nd we held our “High School Registration”.  This 

was an opportunity for our student and parents to take care of 
all those little things that go into starting the school year.   
Students were able to get their school picture taken, pick up 
their Chromebooks and schedules, as well as locate their new 
lockers.  Parents could sign any necessary paperwork prior to 
school starting.  Huge kudos to Katelyn Hodge for putting this 
successful event together! 
 

• On August 22nd  we also held our Freshman Orientation.  Don 
Traiviss put together a very informative and engaging day for 
the students.  There certainly was a lot of energy in the building!  
 

 
 
 

 


